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From: Mary McDonald <msmcdonald20@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 15, 2025 9:06 AM

To: House Municipal Government and Housing Committee
Subject: Housing Bills | Support

Good morning,

I support House Bills 5689, 5690, and 5957 because they would provide local towns more autonomy regarding
affordable housing developments.

Mary S McDonald

265 Shippeetown Rd
East Greenwich, Rl 02818
Sent from my iPad



